
 
Date:  September 7th, 2022 
 
To:   Chairman Shockey and Commission  
From: Kim White, Community Development Director  
  
RE: Continued from August 3rd, 2022: Review of Grand Lake Municipal Lands Master Plan 
Presentation 
 
 
Purpose: 
Review the presentation from Mundus Bishop and provide feedback/support for ideas in the plan. 
 
Background: 
 
The Town hired a Landscape Architecture and Planning Firm, Mundus Bishop, under the direction of the 
Board of Trustees in 2021 to assist the Town in providing a plan for use of all Town public properties.  The 
Firm presented an update on the progress to a joint meeting of the Board of Trustees and Planning 
Commission on July 25th, 2022 and asked for the Board and Planning Commission for 
feedback/support/buy-in of the ideas presented in the plan, so that they can move forward with a draft 
final report to send to the Town. 
 
Commissioner Discussion: 

 Review the properties one at a time and go around the table to ask if there are any items to be 
removed, items to be added, suggested funding sources, suggested priorities, or other 
comments for Staff to add to the spreadsheet. 

 August 3rd, 2022 the Commissioners discussed the properties in order of the attached 
presentation and made it through Veterans memorial park and motioned to continue this 
discussion to another date. 

 Items left to be covered: next meeting to discuss Pioneer Park, Lakeside Parking, Lakeside Park, 
Town Park, Trail and Connections, order of priorities. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


